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Project Update

The Municipality of Anchorage (MOA), Project Management &
Engineering Department (PM&E) is preparing to begin construction
on the Yosemite Drive Upgrade from Eagle River Loop Road to
Yellowstone Drive. PM&E’s contractor, Mass Excavation, Inc., will
perform the construction of this project beginning May 30™, 2017
and ending in early October 2017. [t is PM&E’s goal to complete
the majority of the work in front of the Eagle River High School by
August 5. Both vehicular and pedestrian traffic along Yosemite
Drive will be maintained throughout the duration of the project, but
drivers and pedestrians should anticipate some delays and
adjustments to the traffic pattern.

MOA is implementing this project on behalf of the Anchorage
School District. Professional & Technical Services, Inc. (PTS) has
been hired by MOA to assist with the management of this project.
Improvements will include curb and gutter, pedestrian facilities ~n
both sides of the street, piped storm drain and street lighting. T'
project has been funded by State grants and all funding is in place to
complete construction. In addition, MOA will be installing a new
water main, an additional northbound lane and driveway accesses to
serve adjacent land owned by the Alaska Mental Health Trust. The
Trust has agreed to fund these additional improvements.

Open House

PM&E along with Mass Excavation, Inc. will be hosting an open
house on Wednesday, May 31 from Spm-7pm in the Eagle River
High School Library. Project staff will be available to describe
planned traffic and pedestrian detour information and to answer any
questions you may have.
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